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MCWD’s Annual Report Released 

The Mammoth Community Water District prepared a 2023/24 Annual Report 

highlighting key projects, programs and system improvements.  

Mammoth Lakes, California – The Mammoth Community Water District (District) takes great care to deliver 

the community with quality water and wastewater services. The District’s Annual Report provides customers 

with a better understanding of District operations and accomplishments over the last year. The report highlights 

key projects, programs, and system improvements. This year’s report highlights the many accomplished 

projects completed by our staff. For the full report visit https://www.mcwd.dst.ca.us/other-projects.  

### 

MCWD provides water and wastewater utility service to the Town of Mammoth Lakes and surrounding areas. MCWD strives to 

provide reliable, affordable utility service to our customers and to conduct our operations in a manner reflecting our stewardship 

role. We encourage our customers to practice responsible use of our limited water resources, and to take advantage of the 

information and services available to support this goal. 
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